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From: Mary Hensen <hensenmary24@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 6:31 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Icebreaker Project
 
NO TO THE ICEBREAKER OFFSHORE WIND TURBINES!
 
GREEN ENERGY IS A SCAM!
 
LEAVE LAKE ERIE AND ALL THE GREAT LAKES ALONE!!!!!
 
Mary Hensen
Citizens Against Wind Turbines in Lake Erie 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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